Texas Tech University

The Graduate School
Office of the Dean

September 13, 1979

Mr. Bidal Aguero

Dear Mr. Aguero:

I am pleased to inform you that the Dean of the Graduate School
has approved your admission to the program leading to the masters
degree with a major in mass communications.

You should consult the Graduate School Catalog for information
about the regulations of the Graduate School and the require-
ments for degrees. Each student is individually responsible
for following the printed statements. If you have questions
about any of the details, please communicate (preferably in

person) directly with the Graduate School Office, located in
Holden Hall.

Special conditions of admission:

Sincerely yours,

E. F. Arterburn, Jr.
Director, Graduate Admissions

cc: Major Department
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August 30, 1979

Dr. Thomas Langford
Texas Tech University
Graduate Dean's Office
P.O. Box 4460

Lubbock, Texas 79409

Dear Dr. Langford:

I would like to take this opportunity to recommend
Bidal Aguero for the fellowship degree program.

Having known Bidal for over 10 years, I have come
to recognize in this man a great potential because
he is intellegent, industrious, and very dedicated.

Careful consideration given to Bidal in this regard
will be most appreciated. Any further information
you may need from me will be gladly forwarded.

Very truly yours,

cc: Bidal Aguero





